The Carers Association
Telephone call 20.02.09

Sally called and advised that following initial confusion over entitlements and the restructure
of benefits the Association has had no requests for help.

If clients request assistance they are advised to attend Social Security to discuss their
financial details. Generally it appeared that the only grievances aired were by individuals
who had savings.

All queries had been resolved with the assistance of the Social Security Department.



